Birthdays!

1st Wendy S 17th David

May NEWSLETTER 2022!



Happy Easter!





Happy Easter from Oxendon House! A relaxing afternoon with lots of laughter and chocolate!







And a big thank you to the Cheerful Little Letter Project! We had a very busy month in April.
Along with all of our usual activities we have celebrated St George's Day, the grand national and April Fools Day.

Baxter our Therapy
Dog is back! The
residents (and staff)
have missed him
while he has been
away.
But of course we
will always have
some sort of furry
friend come and
visit!















As part of our effort to raise money for our Residents fund, we will be starting to collect a mile of change. Any donations will be gratefully appreciated. Jasmine Healthcare will match pound for pound any funds raised by the home.

A mile of change!

